
Notice of Teleconferencing for 
Health Care District of Palm Beach County Board of Commissioners 

CLOSED Attorney-Client Session  
September 10, 2020 

 
 
The Health Care District’s Governing Board will participate online for its upcoming Board of 
Commissioners CLOSED Attorney-Client session on September 10, 2020 at 3:00 PM.   
 
Meeting is CLOSED pursuant to the exception in the Public Records and Open Meetings laws set forth in 
Section 286.011(8), Florida Statutes.   
 
 The meeting will be conducted remotely as a Zoom Webinar pursuant to Governor’s Executive Order 
20-69, and in order to comply with CDC guidelines regarding social distancing.   
 
 


